
Alice Webb, M.S.W. 
 Broadway,   

Galveston TX 77550 

Dear Alice: 

July 23, 1986 

Thank you so much for your kind letter of July 2 and your order. 
Enclosed are 2 copies of my book. I am really proud of it. 

Things are going well for me. After 6 years of living full-time 
as a man, I've finally had "genitoplasty" (utilizing the enlarged 
clitoris as the small penis) last April. What a relief! I was 
afraid I'd never get it, as Laub's program flatly r�jected me on 
my written application only (without ever seeing me) simply 
because I identify as a gay man ... even though they accept M-F 
lesbians as a matter of routine. Got Paul Walker and Wardell 
Pomeroy to write me the required 2 letters of referral and Dr. 
Michael Brownstein here in S.F. did my surgery - I was the second 
one he'd done. I was afraid I'd have to go to Zimbabwe or 
something! 

Thanks again for your order. Hope you like the book. 
I'd love to hear your comments on it. 

Warm regards, 

                  




